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10 September 2021 

School 2 Newsletter 
 

Dear parents, 
 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to all parents and pupils—new and old. 

Children are settling in well to school and they are getting used to their routines. It’s great to have everyone 

back after the summer holiday and I wish everyone a fantastic year at school. 

Mr Kelly 
 

School Uniform 

The pupils are looking very smart in their school uniform – this is compulsory at school. 

As a general rule – children during the day need to wear a shirt with a collar (white or blue shirt or the 

BIS polo shirt with collar). The BIS T-shirt (white without collar) is only for PE. Boys can wear plain 

trousers. Girls have the choice of trousers or the skirt. School uniform can be ordered at https://bis-

shop.com 

Many thanks for your help with this. 
 

Clubs 

It’s great that clubs will be available on most days. These will start in the next couple of weeks and 

further details will be sent next week. There will be 2 free clubs for each year group and some paid clubs 

throughout the week. Clubs available to each year group will vary because each year group will need to 

be kept in their bubble. 
 

Mobile phones 

Please remember that all mobile phones (or any expensive equipment) brought in to school are at the 

owner’s risk should they get lost or misplaced. If it is necessary for your child to bring in a mobile phone 

(or any device that can make a call) then it will need to be left with the school secretary at the beginning 

of the day and collected at home-time. 
 

Photographer 

On Tuesday 28th September, children at school will be having their photograph taken. There will be 

individual and class photos. 
 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

During week beginning the 4th October, School 2 will invite parents to take part in online parent-teacher 

meetings. During this meeting, the class teacher will share information as to how your child is 

progressing. 
Further information regarding booking appointments will be sent out in the next couple of weeks.
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ClassDojo 

It is great to see that the vast majority of parents have signed up to ClassDojo. We would recommend all 

parents do so. It is a very convenient way to contact the class teacher and gain insight in to your child’s 

class. 
 

Birthdays at School 

We love to celebrate birthdays at school. However, please let the class teacher know at least 1 day in 

advance. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
 

28 September 

4-8 October 

11-13 October 

15 October 

25 October 

Event 
 

School Photographer 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

International Days 

Half-Term Holiday begins 

All children back 

Audience 
 

Children 

Parents 

Whole School 

 
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mr Kelly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION’ 
 

NPEI «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL» 

NORTHERN CAMPUS: Infant School (495) 450 1662; Junior School (495) 450 3447; Secondary School (495) 450 96 58. 

SOUTHERN CAMPUS: Infant & Junior School (495) 421 8211; Secondary School (495) 425 5100; 

Russian Curriculum School (All ages) (499) 124 3496. 

ADMINISTRATION: Admissions (499) 987 44 86. 

Web site www.bismoscow.com 

https://bismoscow.com/

